Meeting Minute 12/01/2011
Attendance: 

 Jodi M. Horner
Kellen
Stephens
Nina Minary

Stacy Hayden
Joanna Knott

Eric Dunham

Caroline Nguyen
Bruce Ekins
Bill Morgan 

Bill Bevard,  

Nikita Kazakov
Martin Cobb
Sandy Marthaler
Roles:

Toastmaster: Eric



Timer: Martin
General Evaluator: Bill B


Vote Counter: Sandy
Grammarian: Caroline


Table Topics Master: Joanna
Speeches:

Speakers
Subject


Title





Evaluators

Jodi

CC #10

Friendship is a Field Day


Bill M



Sandy

CC #8


Controlling Clutter



Jodi
Nikita

CC #5


The Physical Art of Charisma


Bruce


Joanna 
Story Telling #3
Is there Anne Frank in you


Stacy


Bill

Entertaining Speaker
Camping




Eric


Table topics: Creating a long story
Participants: Kellen, Sandy, Eric, Jodi
Best speaker was Joanna
Best evaluator was Bruce
Best table topics Jodi
Competent Communication Award: Jodi

Half-way of Competent Communication Award: Nikita

Notes:

Jodi talked about the values of friendship – loyalty - and shared with us the story of Jenny, her best friend from 3rd grade class. After all, “a friend is a person who knows everything about you and loves you anyway”.
Sandy gave us useful advices on how to organize so that we can have the SPACE to enjoy at home. In the word “SPACE”, “S” is for “Sort” every item in your house; “P” is for “Purge”, meaning discard all the unused item; “A” is “assign” the item to the proper space; “C” is for “containerize” it; and “E” is for “evaluate” the progress.

Nikita, with humorous demonstrations, suggested using gestures and cues such as facial expressions, actions …when speaking and talking with others to express ourselves effectively. He also emphasized that the right amount of cues would work perfectly, and overusing these cues could cause misunderstanding or uncomfortable feelings for others.    

Joanna told us a touching story about Anne Frank, a little girl who lived and suffered from World War II. Born in the city of Auschwitz and growing up in Poland, Joanna made the story alive with her own connections with the sites in the story. After sharing her emotions, she encouraged us to read the book and share the story to others so that more people will know what happened during WW II and make sure it will not happen again.
Bill entertained the audience with a series of his camping experiences of encountering a bear, being accompanied by a kid, and going camping with an “idiot”. We really had a good laugh from his humorous speech. 
Club event:
We have Christmas party on Dec 15th 

Jan 7th Officer training 

